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June 20, 2025  8120-6200-32640-02 
 
Nick Kozak 
Tourmaline Oil Corp. 
Suite 2900, 250 - 6th Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta T2P 3H7 
 
Dear Mr. Kozak: 
 
RE: PRODUCED WATER DISPOSAL SPECIAL PROJECT CANCELLATION 
 TOURMALINE HERITAGE 10-15-80-16 (WA# 24618) 
 HERITAGE FIELD – BELLOY FORMATION      
 
The subject well was drilled in 2008 and completed in the Kiskatinaw and Montney formations in 2009, 
however neither formation was used. In 2015, the Belloy formation was completed and approved for 
disposal. Disposal occurred from March of 2017 to April of 2024, with a cumulative injected volume of 
66.6 e3m3 of water. On June 17, 2025, Tourmaline Oil Corp. communicated via email that they had no 
further plans for disposal in the Belloy formation in the subject well and concurred that cancellation of 
the approval was appropriate. 
 
Pursuant to the Energy Resource Activities Act (ERAA) section 75(2)(b), the Regulator may cancel, 
suspend or amend a designation (iii) if the Regulator considers that the designation is spent, or (iv) if 
the Regulator considers that the designation is no longer appropriate, including, without limitation, for 
reasons of (a) public safety, (b) protection of the environment, or (c) conservation of petroleum and 
natural gas resources.  
 
The Special Project Approval 15-02-013 in the Heritage field, Belloy formation well Tourmaline 
Heritage 10-15-80-16 (WA #24618) is hereby cancelled under section 75(2)(b) of ERAA. In 
accordance with Section 75(2)(b)(iii), the Regulator considers that the designation is spent. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Logan Gray at (250) 419-4465 or the undersigned at 
(250) 419-4482. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
                                                      
Michelle Gaucher, P.Eng. 
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering 
Energy Regulator 


